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Path of Hope Foundation inaugural Masquerade ball, held on the 
28th of May in Perth 

 
 
Hancock Prospecting and Roy Hill are both pleased to be joint major sponsors of the Path of Hope 
Foundation inaugural Masquerade ball, held on the 28th of May in Perth.  
  
We wish the Path of Hope Foundation all the best to assist with their very worthwhile cause to help 
break the unacceptable cycle of domestic violence,  and to celebrate the survivors of domestic 
violence.  
  
The sponsorship of the ball comes after Mrs. Gina Rinehart's earlier support of other initiatives to 
help actions against domestic violence.  
 
Photos from the evening follow. 
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